[bookmark: _GoBack]This event is for the blind and visually impaired.   
They are allowed to bring one guest with them.
Come and feel the excitement of Christmas as we sing Christmas songs together on a trolley ride through Waikiki and around the Honolulu City Lights.  It will be a fun time 
for everyone and there will be a couple of surprises!   Don't miss out.

When:  Tuesday, December 12, 2017
Time:  5:30pm to 8:30pm
Location for trolley pick up and drop off to be announced.
Cost:  $15.00 per person
RSVP:  Friday, October 6, 2017 or when the 2 trolleys are filled, whichever comes first.
Do not send money now.  You will receive an email stating when to start sending it in.

RSVP or have any questions call Sharon Ige at  456-3765 or email sharonige003@hawaii.rr.com Or also call Laura Tanigawa at
341-8809 or email lauriat63@gmail.com
